
Dear Gay 

 

I am writing to thank you for tutoring our daughter Madison over the last six months.  If we weren't 

returning to Sydney we would continue with our weekly sessions as it has made such a difference to 

Madison's knowledge and general studies.  When we started our sessions with you Madison had just 

started at a new school and was ranked toward the bottom of the class.  Three weeks ago Madison 

received an award at the school assembly for being the most improved in writing in her class.  We 

believe you played a large part in that being possible. Madison always looks forward to her weekly 

session with you and loves to show her father and brother what she has done during her session.  

Thank you for making such a difference to both her speech and english skills. 

 

Best of luck and thank you again. 

 

Barbara Walker 

21 June 2010. 


